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This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of POSSIBLE
safety or public interest significance. The information is as imitially

received without verification or evaluation, and is basically all that is
known by Region IV staff in Arlington. Texas on this date.

Eagha gubl1c Power District Notification of Unusuai Event

Ft Calhoun 1 Alert
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska Site Area Emergency
Dockets: 50-285 General Emer?ency

X Not Applicable

Subject: SECURITY OFFICER SUSPECT IN DOUBLE HOMICIDE

A double homicide of an adult female and four year old boy was discoverecd in
Omaha., NE at 8:30 a.m. on December 1, 1995. A security officer employed at
Fort Calhoun Station is the primary suspect in the homicide. As of 4:30 p.m.
Friday, the suspect had not been apprehended and was sti11 being sought by the
Omaha police department. The suspect’s unescorted access badge has been
inactivated.

There 1s local media attention concerning this event.

This information has been discussed with the licensee and is current as of
4:-30 p.m. December 1, 1995.

Region IV received notification of this occurrence by telephone call from
licensee at 4:00 p.m., December 1, 1995.

Contact: Blaine Murray Tom Dexter
(817)860-8126 (817)860-8235
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